											Date


Dear ____________________________,
Thank you for taking a moment to consider my request for your support as I embark on a project to create beautiful, handcrafted gifts for children in need around the world. I am working to create these items to go inside Operation Christmas Child shoebox gifts, which will be delivered to children living in war, poverty, and natural disaster situations. 
Many of these children have never received a gift in their lives. 
I am writing to request a contribution of donated materials of _____________________as I create these handcrafted items.
Operation Christmas Child, a project of Samaritan’s Purse, is a hands-on way for Canadians to bless children in need by filling shoeboxes with toys, hygiene items, school supplies, and other items. It’s the largest children’s Christmas project of its kind. Since 1993, it has reached millions of children working with local partners in over 100 countries.
I want to make an impact for children around the world and invite you to join me in that endeavor. I would greatly appreciate hearing back from you if you would like to support me by providing donated materials.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]To learn more about Operation Christmas Child, visit SamaritansPurse.ca/OCC

Sincerely,
Sign Your Name

